
From: David Rivera
To: Kelly Churney
Cc: Wayne Bergman; James Murphy; Sarah Pardue; Jordan Hodges; Bradley Falco; Emily Lyn; Paul Castro
Subject: COJIMAR
Date: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 8:39:35 AM

Good Morning, Everyone –
 
Looping you all in on the feedback below.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Best Regards,
 
David S. Rivera | Administrative Specialist
Town of Palm Beach | Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Rd.
Palm Beach, FL 33480
P: 561-227-6408 | F: 561-835-4621
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
 
 
From: Maura Ziska <MZiska@floridawills.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 8:32 AM
To: James Murphy <jmurphy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Bradley Falco
<bfalco@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; David Rivera <drivera@TownOfPalmBeach.com>;
jeffrey@brasseuranddrobot.com
Subject: Re: COJIMAR
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Please withdraw this application at bith Town Council and Arcom.  The restaurant is not moving
forward. Thx 

Maura A. Ziska, Esq.
Kochman & Ziska PLC
222 Lakeview Avenue, Suite 1500
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
561-802-8960 (telephone)
561-802-8995 (fax)
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Kochman & Ziska
PLC which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.

On Feb 16, 2022, at 8:30 AM, James Murphy <jmurphy@townofpalmbeach.com>
wrote:

﻿
Maura,
Good morning, can you advise the on the status of the ARCOM and TC projects for
the above?
 
Best
JGM
 
James G. Murphy 
Assistant Director of Planning, Zoning & Building
Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the
Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County
RD, Palm Beach, FL 33480.
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